



Dear Parents/Carers,

There will not be a newsletter this week due to a glitch in our computer system but we have a couple of important notices below for your information.

- Parents and carers are invited to join our staff meeting on Wednesday 4th of April in the auditorium at 3:30pm. This will be an opportunity to share conversation around the 2018-2020 School Plan.
- On Tuesday 3rd of April, students in Year 2-6 will be participating in a Rugby League clinic.
- If your child is interested in trialling out for the PSSA representative Rugby League Teams Under 11s and Opens (12 and 13) please let the office staff know by Tuesday 3rd April. The trials will be held in Dubbo on Monday 9th April, it will be the parent's responsibility to transport your child/ren to the trial day. All children must be willing to attend the NSWPSSA Rugby League Carnival in Kingscliff from 19th 21st June 2018 if selected in the WSSA team. Players will also be required to attend training before the carnival.
- Moorambilla Voices were here today completing a skills development workshop. Students that are successful in joining the program will be notified at a later date.
- PSSA Rugby League football team will be playing Narromine at Larkin Oval in Nyngan on Friday
 6th April at 11am.
- Winners of the Easter raffle were: Logan Pack, Jett Bunting, Ilah Russell, Hannah Partridge, Roxy Robb, Maddisyn McCarthy, Rigby Robb, Claire Backhouse, Myles Lynch, Chloe English, Matt Lynch, Claire Robb, Cooper Wynne, Renae Bailey, Klaire Parry, Max Smith, Matthew Milligan, Kendall Forrest, Layla Morgan, Max Gadsby, Lauren Rigbye, Bentley Morgan, Bentley Atkins, Ciara Wright, Brandee-Mae Doyle and Julian McDougall.

We would like wish all our students and their families a very happy and safe Easter break. See you all on Tuesday 3rd April 2018.

